
8 Dec 1994 

Dear Babs and Loren, 

Thanks for your usual great report packed with useful 
details. 

I will need full documentations on the Mississippi Kite and 
Laughing Gull in order to include them and to send to the 
Records Committee. 

I also need details on the Prairie Falcon so that I can 
treat your report the same way I would any other one. 

Thanks. Happy holidays.


